
OHEV SHALOM OF BUCK COUNTY, PA 

STEVEN MILLER

FAMILY
Spouse: Lindsay 
Children: Heather and David Wilner, Joshua and Rachel Miller
Grandchildren: Jackson, Hanna and Grayson Wilner, Lila and Jordyn Miller

EDUCATION
D.D.S from Temple University School of Dentistry; 
Bachelor of Science Degree from Brooklyn College of the City University of  
New York

OCCUPATION
Dentist

HOBBIES/INTERESTS

•	 Golf, travel, cards, and being with our family and friends.

BUSINESS HONORS/ACCOMPLISHMENTS

•	 Retired Lieutenant Colonel, United States Army Reserves
•	 Lifetime member of the American Dental Association
•	 Active and ongoing member of both the Montgomery-Bucks  
	 Dental Association and the Pennsylvania Dental Association

MEN’S CLUB OFFICE HELD

•	 Vice President of Programming 

SIGNIFICANT ACCOMPLISHMENTS IN MEN’S CLUB

•	 Successfully accomplish getting a variety of novel
•	 Exciting presenters for our Men’s Club breakfasts   
•	 Events including local politicians, newscasters, sports and media figures,  
	 local personalities, authors and the like.  

MAN OF THE YEAR AWARD RECIPIENT
MIDDLE ATLANTIC REGION

FEDERATION OF JEWISH MEN’S CLUBS
2019-2020

Conitnued on next page



FAVORITE MEN’S CLUB PROGRAMS

•	 Torah on Tap
•	 Men’s Club Shabbats
•	 Breakfast presentations
•	 Eagles Football nights

WHAT MEN’S CLUB MEANS TO ME
The Ohev Shalom Men’s Club provides me with a sense of comradery and 
community, a place and a way to form lasting friendships, reunite with old 
friends and make new ones. In addition, our Men’s Club inspires me to  
become more active in synagogue life and encourage others to do so as well.

REASON FOR THIS AWARD
Steve has been an active member of our club for many years. He has served  
in various positions throughout the years. Steve most recently has been our  
Vice President for events and guests. He is instrumental in lining up interesting 
guest speakers to our events so that we can attract our members and  
congregants.

He is really instrumental in bringing in the candidates of both parties for  
our Congressional District to espouse their views before the elections.   
The 2018 cycle was really a lively event and the most well attended  
breakfast we had.


